Hi there! Miss Julie and Miss Nicole here! We want to welcome you to the
2's & 3’s Class for the 2023-2024 school year. We are excited to meet and
get to know all of you. We are looking forward to having your little one with
us this school year. We would like to let you know that we use BJU Press
for our curriculum. We have a farm-themed classroom that goes along with
our barnyard-theme curriculum. Barnabas the farm cat leads us through
our daily circle/learning time!

Meet Your Teachers!

Hello My name is Miss Nicole and | can’t wait to start the new school
year with your little one! | have been at St. Peter Preschool for 6 years and
have been teaching preschool for 15 years. [ attended Cosumnes River
College and have been teaching since 2008. Outside of school | enjoy
making pottery. [ find so much joy and fulfillment in teaching and being a
part of the children's lives. In my free time I love being outdoors and in
nature. | love music and art. | have my own ceramic wheel and love making
pottery.

Hello, My name Is Julie Sage. | am excited to meet all of you and
your sweet little ones! I started St. Peter Preschool as a substitute last
school year. | am looking forward to being a permanent teacher this year. |
have been teaching preschool since 2001. One of my favorite things about
teaching preschool is seeing the joy and excitement of learning on the
faces of my students. In my free time | enjoy decorating, party planning and
photography. | have been married to my husband Matt for 20 years (this
August). We have one child, our son Eddie who is about to begin his senior
year of high school.

A few of my favorites are Daisys, the beach and all things farmhouse.

This will be a great year full of joy, laughter and learning!

Love, Miss Julie and Miss Nicole




